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Tuesday 16th March 2021 

Welcome Back and Updates 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a wonderful start to the school re-opening. The children have come back full of vigour and with smiles on 

their faces. Attendance has been excellent and let’s continue in this vein. May we also take the opportunity to 

thank parents for your efforts during the lockdown, we have been really pleased with the work that children 

have done at home. 

 

There are a few updates and messages that we would like to share for the forthcoming weeks. Firstly, please be 

aware that the last day of school is Thursday 1st April. As at the end of Autumn term school finishing time will 

be adjusted. School will be closing at 12:45pm for pupils dropped off at 08:45am and 1:00pm for pupils dropped 

off at 09:00am. There will be no provision onsite to look after children after this time. Pupils and siblings should 

be collected at the same points as they would be on any normal day.  

 

As our school we are regularly updating and revising our COVID-19 procedures and risk assessments. Please 

rest assured that the school is a safe and happy place for all our children. Please find the link to our website 

where all up to date documentation and communication can be found.  

 

https://www.nishkamschooltrust.org/npsw/ 

 

May I take this opportunity to remind you all that social distancing must be maintained at all times and that masks 

should be worn by parents in and around the school.  

 

Unfortunately, despite previous communications we are noticing a slip in our uniform standards, with many 

children not wearing correct uniform. This includes, footwear, jewellery, hair accessories, PE kit, to name but a 

few. Over the next few weeks teachers will be asked to address this with the children and yourselves. If there 

are any barriers preventing you from meeting the uniform policy, please contact the office or teachers directly.  

 

It is with great gratitude that we say goodbye to Miss A Latif who will be leaving us at the end of this term. 

Thank you, Miss Latif, for all your hard work over the last two terms, you shall be missed by our school 

community.   

 

We welcome back Miss Price who returns from maternity leave. Miss Price will resume her role in Year 1 and 

teach our Service 2 class.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr H S Dhanjal 

Headteacher 
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